
October 15, 2018 

 

RE:  Sewer Main Replacement Project #7345 
 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

In early November, Department of Water Management crews will be installing new sewer pipe 

in W Diversey Pkwy from N Halsted St to N Burling St.  When we are working in the street, we 

will have to close W Diversey Pkwy to traffic for safety reasons. As a result, W Diversey Pkwy 

from N Halsted St to N Burling Ave will be closed to traffic. Please see the attached detour. We 

will post our work area for “No Parking” as needed during work hours (generally 7am-3:30pm).  

We are agreeable to parking outside of those hours, but cars will need to be moved by the start of 

the next workday. Outside of working hours, a travel lane will be left open for local traffic only.  

 

We know that construction always involves inconveniences and noise. We will do everything 

possible to maintain your quality of life throughout this project, and conduct ourselves as good 

and thoughtful neighbors in the course of our presence on your street.  

 

Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this important infrastructure 

improvement project.  

 

Sincerely,  

Department of Water Management 

 

          

 

 


